
Years 5 and 6  at Whittingham C of E 
Primary School were asked by 
Whittingham Show Committee to design 
a new logo, which would be used for 
branding for the show. The children 
spent time researching events which 
take place at the show, as well as the 
history around the village show, which 
they used to influence their designs. The 
winning design, by Elizabeth Hedley 
was chosen because of it’s simplicity. 
However, the standard was so high that 
the committee chose another 3 designs 
to use on posters for the show.  Children 
were presented their prizes (Amazon 
tokens) by Mr Chris Durie and Mrs 
Jacqui Lillie from the Whittingham Show 
Committee. 

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please don’t forget to 
contact school with ways in which we can make school 
even better. Happy half term!
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.
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Blog 

 Friday 24th  May 2019.

Thank you to Morrisons, Alnwick for donating water 
and fruit for our football tournament.
Thank you to Manners, Battle Bridge for sponsoring 
our participation medals and to Sportsworld, 
Alnwick for their help with strips ( kindly sponsored 
by Lycetts, JG Cowens and CBS Business Supplies ) 
and medals this season.


